
Contact details: 

Leslye - church warden - 0113 281 2488  

leslyeanglican@btinternet.com 

Carole - church warden - 0113 281 149 

carole.cassidy39@gmail.com 

Revd. Kathryn - retired priest - 0113 281 2761 

Hilary - Benefice PA - 07762 322193  

general enquiries, funerals, baptisms 

Carol - wedding enquiries - 0113 281 3048 

Services for June 

Sundays at 8am 
12th June  no service 
19th June  Holy Communion by extension with Keith 

26th June    no service 
 

Sundays at 10.30am 
12thJune  Benefice Service for TRINITY in Thorner at  
   10 o’clock with Revd. Wendy Wilby. There  
   will not be a service in Barwick. 
19thJune  All Age Holy Communion with Revd. Kathryn  
26thJune     Morning Worship with Alan 
 

Wednesdays at 10.30am 
  8th June  Morning Worship with Pauline and Carole 
15th June  Morning Worship with Carole and Pauline 
22nd June  Holy Communion by extension with Keith 
29th June  Morning Worship with Pauline and Carole 

Sunday 12th June 2022 

TRINITY SUNDAY 

There are no services in  

All Saints’ today 

 

 

 

 

10 o’clock Holy Communion in St Peter’s Thorner 

with Revd. Wendy Wilby 

Readings - Romans 5:1-5 and John 16:12-15 

A letter from Debra 

Over the past 18 months I have been doing some 
further study and training through the Diocese of 

Leeds, and have recently completed the Lay Worship 
Leader training course. On Sunday 12th June I will be 

commissioned for this ministry at the Benefice  
service taking place in Thorner. I am grateful for the 
support and prayers I’ve received and I am looking 
forward to contributing to worship in Barwick and 

across the Benefice. 
With love, 

Debra Wheeler 



Apologies. 
Apologies to those who receive the notices as a printed 

copy. Last week I tested positive for Covid, and did not 

think it sensible to post the notices through your door.  

I’m fine now and tested negative  

before my 5 days isolation finished 

Bibles for Barwick School Leavers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Once again we are getting near 

to the end of the school year. 

And once again we are giving each pupil a Youth Bible 

which is suitable for the teenage years; asking questions of 

them and answering their questions. 

We want these bibles to come from the congregation with 

best wishes for the pupils’ futures, not from the ‘church’. 

If you are able, please could you make a donation towards 

the cost of these bibles. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have tickets and if you have the correct 

money I will deliver them to you. 

phone Leslye on 0113 281 2488 


